Headteacher

John Galvin

Petworth CofE Primary School

South Grove, Petworth, West Sussex, GU28 0EE

Tel: 01798 342369 **Fax:** 01798 343195

E-mail: offfice@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk **Website:** www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk



7th September 2016

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year R, Year 1 and Year 2 Parent Phonics Workshop

At school, your child participates in phonics lessons to teach them the core skills needed for Reading and Writing. As this is such a key part of their learning and development we are excited to invite you to a Parent Phonics Workshop so you are able to support your child confidently at home.

The Workshop will explain how we teach Phonics to the children as well as giving tips for how to support at home at the beginning of their Phonics journey and how to support them as they move into Year 1.

We will be holding this session on **Monday 19th September at 9.00am in the School Hall.**

Please return the slip below to register your interest in the Workshop.

We look forward to seeing you there,

Yours sincerely,

Sally Evans

SENDCO/Inclusion Manager	
Year R, Year 1 and Year 2 Parent Phonics Workshop 19 th September 2016.	
Name of Child	Class
I/We will/will not Workshop on the 19 September at 9.00am-1.0	<u> </u>
Signed	Parent/Carer